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Old Oak Primary School Update  

Friday, 22nd March, 2024 

Dear families,  

Today our Magic Breakfast Club was visited by the trustees of Magic Breakfast 

charity. They came to Old Oak as we believe we have the best breakfast club in 

Hammersmith and Fulham and probably London! The visitors were very happy 

with what they saw and asked lots of questions. The Breakfast Club is a real 

success and we are very proud of it! 

Please remember that we finish early on Thursday afternoon next week, and we 

hope you all have a restful holiday. School begins for children again on Tuesday 

16th April. 

*YEAR 2 TRIP TO PERIVALE PARK* 

Year 2 Acacia went on an exciting trip to Perivale Park on Monday. The children 

took part in a workshop linked to their IPC topic ‘The Earth: Our Home’ and had 

lots of fun hunting for plants and animals, bird watching, studying snails and they 

even got the chance to touch a real life snake! 
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*DUCKLING DISCO AND FUNDRAISER*  

Raffle tickets are currently on sale for the Duckling Raffle, our EYFS fundraiser to 
bring ducklings to the school. Nursery and Reception will enjoy a Duckling Disco on 
Wednesday 27th March and during this the draw will take place. All families from 
across the school are encouraged to buy tickets and be in with a chance to win a 
prize! All prizes will be delivered to classrooms after the disco. You can buy tickets 
from Amy at the school gates at the beginning and end of the day.  

*FREE IDEA DESIGN WORKSHOPS FOR PARENTS AND CHILDREN* 

Idea Design Workshop, are running FREE workshops on Monday 25th for KS2 and 

Tuesday 26th for KS1 from 3.30-4.45pm. Each session will focus on designing, 

colouring and creating child-friendly spaces at Park Royal. This is a great taster to 

our little architect club which is currently running. Those who already attend will 

be refunded for this free session. Please see the flyer attached.  

 

*MINI LONDON MARATHON FAMILY FUN RUN –  

FRIDAY 19th APRIL:  1.30pm - 3.00pm* 

The London Marathon is fast approaching and Miss McCartney is aiming to 
complete the course this year, in aid of Crisis UK homeless charity. 

We will be having a family fun run on the scrubs on Friday 19th April and we invite 
everyone to join! A 2.6 mile course will be mapped out and children and adults can 
complete as much or as little of the distance as they wish – costumes encouraged! 
Children will be receiving a fundraising envelope next week which they can collect 
any loose change in – return the envelope week beginning 15th April to receive a 
squishy from our lucky dip and know that the money is going to help those in 
need. More info on the family fun run coming next week! 

Miss McCartney’s fundraising page can be found here: 

Crisis UK: Iona's page (enthuse.com) 

 

https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/iona-mccartney
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*CAKE SALE – THURSDAY 28th MARCH* 
There will be a cake sale on the last day of term, at 1.30pm as school finishes. We 
would appreciate any donations of baked goods – please drop to Joanne on the 
morning of 28.3.24. All funds raised will be used for school trips and resources.  

 

*HOLIDAY CAMPS – EASTER 2024 

Please find a message from our colleagues who organise Hammersmith & Fulham's 
Spring Spectacular Holiday Food and Activities programme, which is running during 
the Easter holidays. 

We are delighted to be hosting camps at Latymer's playing fields in Wood Lane and 

here at Latymer Upper School, King Street. The camps are free of charge for 

children eligible for pupil premium, and some camps also have paid places 

available. Children should live in Hammersmith & Fulham.  

QPR Community Trust - Football, Sport and Holiday Food at Latymer Upper 

School Playing Fields, Wood Lane, London W12 

https://book.plinth.org.uk/calendar/5ZdOKXUTLe8PtJqQJULC?filter={%22orgIds%2

2:[%22Vdn1OfPQg5EOR0dAGGQp%22]} 

Let Me Play Action Holiday Programme at Latymer Upper School, King St London 

W6 

https://book.plinth.org.uk/e/9JOviaLFvbQRWyXLT7pU 

 

*CHILDCARE SURVEY – H&F: PLEASE COMPLETE* 

The childcare team at H&F have asked us to circulate this form about childcare in 
the borough for under 5’s and for school age. The survey should only take 5 
minutes to complete and will help to inform planning around the expansion of 
wraparound childcare in the borough. Thank you for taking the time to do this.  

The survey can be found here and is completely anonymous. 

https://book.plinth.org.uk/calendar/5ZdOKXUTLe8PtJqQJULC?filter=%7b%22orgIds%22:%5b%22Vdn1OfPQg5EOR0dAGGQp%22%5d%7d
https://book.plinth.org.uk/calendar/5ZdOKXUTLe8PtJqQJULC?filter=%7b%22orgIds%22:%5b%22Vdn1OfPQg5EOR0dAGGQp%22%5d%7d
https://book.plinth.org.uk/e/9JOviaLFvbQRWyXLT7pU
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FcHYUH-3lUOjujtAfK8NiE3lB84IrvtNp9mChbJI-vdUNllCSEkxTDZERUo4QUxHSUhWUFRZR0RTWC4u
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*DANCE WEST FREE EASTER CLUB* 

Join Dance West this Easter for a FREE holiday club for children aged 5-11. Children 
can take part in the fun and diverse dance classes led by the friendly Dance West 
staff. Please see the attached flyer for details on how to sign up.  

 
 *ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY – SCHOOL TARGET IS 96%* 

Congratulations again to Year 6 Willow class who are our KS2 attendance winners 
with another excellent week at 95%! Our KS1 winners are Year 1 Olive at 92%. 
Willow continue their amazing week with the least lates in KS2 and Year 2 Acacia 
are our KS1 punctuality winners this week. Keep up the good work! 

 

* DATES FOR THE DIARY* 
 

Monday 25th March: FREE KS2 Idea Design Project workshop   

Tuesday 26th March: FREE KS1 Idea Design Project workshop  

Tuesday 26th March: Year 4 Into-University Workshop 

Tuesday 26th March: Year 6 SPID Expressive Arts Workshop 1 

Wednesday 27th March: Year 6 SPID Expressive Arts Workshop 2 

Wednesday 27th March: Year 1 visit Shepherds Bush Library 

Wednesday 27th March: EYFS Duckling Disco – lower hall from 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 28th March: Last day of term. Non-uniform day and 1.30pm finish 

Tuesday 16th April: School reopens to pupils  

 

Have a peaceful and restful weekend, 

 

Mr Brown and Mrs Beardsworth 
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